
 

 

 

MAY NEWSLETTER ROOM 9 

Dear Families, 

 

 I am blown away that I am writing the last newsletter of the year! I want to thank 

all of our families for trusting our school during this crazy school year!  We really banded 

together as a community and had a wonderfully successful school year! 

 

 This month we will be very busy wrapping up and reviewing all the Math concepts 

we learned this year.  The fourths will continue to look at early civilizations and the fifths 

will continue their simulation of the Middle Ages. The sixths will also finish up their Island 

Projects, so they are ready to present for graduation. We are finalizing details of graduation 

and I will communicate with you as I know more.   

 

 Speaking of communication.  We are also still working on details of our show 

night. Things are constantly changing and I am trying to do the best I can under much 

different circumstances!  I know you all understand and know the goal is to showcase our 

kids.  It will still be in film format, I am working on the best way to show it to as many 

families as possible.  I will communicate as I know more.  Thank you for your patience! 

 

 We have some spirit days planned this month as well! I hope you all are enjoying 

spring! 

 

  

May 20 Show Night - details to come 
 
May 27 Sixth Grade Graduation - details to come 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

IMPORTANT CLASSROOM DATES AND 

REMINDERS

IMPORTANT ALL SCHOOL DATES AND REMINDERS 

May 7 Tie Dye Day 
 
May 14 Hat Day 
 
May 21 Wear Your Favorite Color  
 
May 31 Memorial Day No School 
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